
 

 

 

26 March 2014 

 

 

Mr Thomas Gregory  

Inquiry Secretary 

Standing Committee on Social Policy and Legal Affairs 

 

Via email:   

 

 

Dear Mr Thomas 

Roundtable on Drones and Privacy: Response to Question on Notice 

I refer to the above Roundtable and the question on notice regarding the ratio of your 

membership that is privately owned as opposed to corporate farming in the Australian Pig 

Industry.  

The Australian Pig industry comprises of 1239 commercial producers, of these 512 are 

members of Australian Pork Limited (APL), with 46% of members being a corporate 

structure. It is important to note that “corporates” are those members reporting that they 

have a “manager” of operations, which could include corporate family farms as well as larger 

corporate businesses.  

 

Yours sincerely 

DEBORAH KERR 

General Manager, Policy 




